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Your ref:   
My ref:  H/TRO7218/01 

Date:  24 October 2019 
  

 
Dear «Sig1» 
 
KEYWORTH ROAD, GEDLING – NO STOPPING ON SCHOOL ENTR ANCE MARKINGS – 
MONDAY – FRIDAY, 8AM TO 4.30PM – TRO 7218 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce an additional “School Keep Clear” marking across the entrance to the Stanhope Primary 
and Nursery School. The school keep clear markings will ensure that the entrance to the school is 
kept clear of stopping vehicles to allow safe access to the main school reception and Jesters Club. 
This route avoids the steps on the main pedestrian entrance and will allow easier access for 
pushchair users and those with mobility aids. The no stopping restrictions will be in force on Monday 
to Friday between 8am and 4.30pm.  
 
The new school keep clear marking will extend for 43.5 metres north-west from the end of the existing 
marking. The marking will be accompanied by 2 new additional signs. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposed no stopping on school entrance markings, I wish to 
consider the views of residents and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your 
comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will 
be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on 
these proposals should reach me by 29th November 2019 in writing (address at bottom of letter) or 
by e-mail. 
 
Yours «sig2»  

 
Jeff Burton 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: (0115) 9772505 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 
 

 


